HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

BiLL PAscRELL, JR.
NiINTH DisTRICT
New JERSEY

October 20, 2016
Clifford Lindholm, II
President
Falstrom Company
1 Falstrom Court
Passaic, NJ 07055

Dear President Lindholm,

It is with great pleasure that I take this opportunity to congratulate the Falstrom Company
on receiving the Manufacturer of the Year Award. You have earned the highest admiration of the
New Jersey Manufacturing Extension Program by exhibiting your integrity and dedication as a
company.

This award celebrates your company’s commitment to innovation and customer
satisfaction. Manufacturing some of the best electronic enclosures in the country, your passion
as a provider and manufacturer has made you a leader in the industry. We need to do everything
we can to protect the brave men and women who serve our nation and going forward I know you
will carry on your success by contributing even more value to our armed forces. The Falstrom
Company and its employees are more than deserving of this incredible distinction and I thank
you for all of your hard work.

Once again, congratulations on this honor! The cause of American manufacturing is
near and dear to my heart and I thank you for demonstrating such excellence in your work. As
your Representative in Congress, should you ever need my assistance, please do not hesitate to

contact me.

Sincerely

Bill Pascrell, Jr.
Member of Congress




